
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
14th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Online Safety Parent Workshop 

Following some recent feedback from parents and carers, regarding working parents and 
courses/workshop accessibility, we have invited Stuart Hann, from the Safer Schools Team, to deliver 
an early evening ‘Online Safety Workshop’ for parents and carers.   

The workshop will include some online safety tips including parental controls and keeping your child 
safe online as well as some great advice around age related games and content.  There will also be a 
time for you to ask any questions you may have about keeping safe online. 

The workshop will take place on Wednesday 12th June, 6-7pm in the school hall and all parents/carers 
are invited.  Please note that this occasion in not intended for the children however, if it is proving 
exceptionally difficult and you need to bring your children into school, there will be a supervised film 
that the children can sit and watch while you attend the workshop. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office by Tuesday 4th June.   

We look forward to seeing there! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Online Safety Parent Workshop.  Please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office 
by Tuesday 4th June.   

Child’s Name _________________________________________ Class ____________________ 
 
[  ] Yes I/We would like to attend the Online Safety Parent Workshop.  Please reserve ___ seats. 
 
[  ] No I/We will not be attending the Online Safety Parent Workshop. 
 
Signed _________________________________________                          Date _________________ 
 
Print __________________________________________ 


